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Join Us on A New Road
Public library leaders and advocates are committed to improving library 
services, and expanding resources. However, many more supporters will be 
needed to get us to the end of this new road. Your assistance in publicizing 
public libraries’ needs and the Vision 2010 would be appreciated.

Please contact Susan McVey, Director, Oklahoma Department of Libraries
for more information on A New Road or to discuss how your organization 
could work with public libraries.

In addition, your personal endorsement of public library development can 
be recorded at www.odl.state.ok.us/vision. Or, complete the form here 
and send it to us.

Yes, I enthusiastically support A Dynamic Vision for Oklahoma Public 
Libraries.

Please list my name on the Oklahoma Public Library Honor Roll.

Name 

Affi  liation 

E-mail address 

Is there anyone else we should talk to about A New Road?

Contact Information

Thank you!

  A Career of Value

Librarians haven’t always enjoyed such stature in the 
community. But today they are every bit as prominent, 
and valued, as the software designers at the state’s 
high-tech fi rms. The original “information experts” are 
leaders in a Knowledge Workforce.
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